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Migration to New Listserv 
The University of Nebraska System is using a new listserv provider called Mailman. All listservs including the NU 
Travel list were migrated to the new system. If users are not receiving email notifications from the NU Travel 
office listserv, instructions to sign up are located here. 
 
New Video: Using the Concur Booking Application 

 
�x Travel policy and booking application overview (1 hour) 

o July 18 10:00 – 11:00 a.m. 
�x Non-travel expense overview (30 minutes) 

o July 26 9:30 – 10:00 a.m. 
 




